
Band Letter 4:  Oct 8th and 9th, 2014 
 
Dear Band Parents, 
 
I have been hearing great progress already at my Wednesday lessons and 
am excited to hear my Thursday groups, as well! Keep up the good work of 
encouraging your children to practice 5x per week, at around 15-20 min. 
each time.  
 
The lesson assignment for this week is: 
 

• Standard of Excellence Book: Page 5 (and in a few cases, page 6).  
 
(All students should be writing down assignments on the inside cover 
of their book where the assignments and practice log is found) 

 
Just a quick reminder that we have Band Rehearsal tomorrow morning at 
8am in the Gym. I will be at the school entrance by the gym from 7:50-7:59 
to let students in.  
 
I heard that someone emailed me and did not receive a response. Please let 
me know if you have not gotten a response from me as I am concerned 
that your emails may not be getting through. I try my best to answer emails 
Mon-Thurs. within 24 hours, if not much sooner!  
 
Have a wonderful week and please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Warm Regards, 
Julia Brion  
Mill Hill Band 
 
jbrion@fairfieldschools.org  
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